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Become a drop of water in Swamped in the Glades! and experience the excitement, magic
and difficulties of flowing through the Everglades!
 
Palm Beach County Libraries is hosting an event this Saturday, October 1st, at 2:00PM at
the Main Library, located at 3650 Summit Blvd, in West Palm Beach.  This event is aimed
for kids 8-12 years old.  We will join the creator of the board game “Swamped in the
Glades”, and play your way through the River of Grass.  The event lasts 90 minutes.
 
To preregister, please call 561-233-2600.
 
To learn more about the game, check out https://www.swampedintheglades.com/.
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